
Should apply to:

GERMANY

Should apply to:

ITALY

Should apply to:

THE NETHERLANDS

Should apply to:

SWITZERLAND

Should apply to:

Office National des Universités et Ecoles françaises,
96, boulevard Raspail, Paris VIe.

Scholarahips: Applicants who have obtained a "Diploml"
or a certificate representing at least eight sernesters
of university studies, or persons having reached an
equivalent level of training;

'Pellowships: Holders of a "Doktor"' titie who have
passed the "Staatsexanen", or are established artists
wishing to corne to Canada to teach, undertake research
or do creative work;

The German Student Exchange Service, 532 Bad Godesberg,
Kennedyallee 50, Gerrnany.

Schotarahips: Applicants who have obtained a "llaurea
universitaria", after a four-year study program, or
persons having reached an equivalent level of training;

Felowships: Holders of a "llaurea universitaria" with
at least three years of experience in their chosen
discipline, or established artists wishing to corne to
Canada to teach, undertake research or do creative
work;

The Cultural Relations Division, Ministry of Foreign
Affairs, Romne.

Scholarships: Applicants who have obtained the "uni-
versitaire candidatsexanenl" or persons having reached
an equivalent level of training;

Fettowships: Holders of a "1doctorl" degree or established
artists wishing to corne to Canada to teach, undertake
research or do creative work;

The Ministry for Education and Sciences, International
Relations Section, Nieuwe Uitleg 1, The Hague.

Scholar sp: Applicants who have obtained a "licence"
frorn a.Swiss university or who have reached an equiva-
lent level of study or training;

Fellcwships: Holders of a doctorate or established
artists wishing to corne to Canada to teach, undertake
research or do creative work:

The Secretariat, Federal Departrnent of the Interior,
Berne.


